

Archery Committee minutes

Date: 14/11/02

Time Start: 6:45

Present: Matt, John, Lisa, Ross, Ian(a wee bit late), Jungle(extremely late)

Absent: no one!

First point: Need to speak to Rahda about when we have the PEC balcony till.
(if getting moved looking at Merlin, Kerby muxlow, Victory, EHB, Soar Valley, Ivan Hoe.
NOT OUTDOORS!

Alos need to speak to residential and conferences to see if we can have some
adjustments made to PEC balcony while its being refurbished. :) .

Second point: for Butts, the EHB hall IS big enough.

Ross to send e-mail to Scotland to say we are interested in their shoot.

BUSA- maybe we can shoot outdoors and get deal with residential for room prices.
(Holey Well pitch)

Third point: We need to make an official complaint (IAN) to B'ham & we need to give
back their Toucan (sometime)

Socials, - Skittles tomorrow, next Friday camera(real ales! In town so only a short walk)

Q&A's

AOB:

Next weeks shooting roster:

Fri: Social

Sat: Recovery (John)

Sun: Jungle

Tue: Lisa

End Time: 7:30